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the plans for ODOT Project 100534 (Erie-US-6)detail that 2 existing concrete structures are to be removed and replaced with a 84" 

conduit.  Would ODOT consider the use of SS 937, Type A liner pipe in lieu of total removal and replacement.  A 63" OD HDPE liner pipe 

should be able to handle as much water as an 84" CMP.  The use of a 63" OD liner, which will fit into both structures, could be inserted and 

extended beyond the ends of the current structures and subsequently be direct buried.  The use of a liner pipe could eliminate a 

substantial amount of the pay items, reduce or possibly eliminate any road closure, and also create substanital cost savings.

Question Submitted: 10/6/2010 8:02:46 AM

Liner is not acceptable.  Our hydraulic analysis indicates existing is undersized.
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*** DISCLAIMER - Prebid questions and answers provided are for informational purposes only and are not part of the Bid Documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, the Department will issue an 

addendum addressing the request.


